
 

 

 

 
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

Via: UTC Web Portal 
 

    
 

October 17, 2019 

 

VIA: UTC Web Portal 

 

Mark L. Johnson  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

Re: Docket No. UE-160082 – Avista Utilities Final Report on Electric Vehicle Supply 

Equipment Pilot Program 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

In compliance with Order 01 in Docket UE-160882, Avista Corporation’s, dba Avista 

Utilities (Avista or Company) hereby submits its “Final Report on Electric Vehicle Supply 

Equipment Pilot Program.”  

In Order 01 the Commission stated that, “Avista must also file in this docket quarterly 

reports documenting program participation levels, expenditures, and revenues for each service 

offered under the Pilot Program beginning August 1, 2016. Our approval of this Pilot Program is 

primarily based on the benefits associated with collecting information on EV charging behavior 

and the potential for ratepayer benefits associated with shifting EV charging to off-peak. 

Accordingly, it is essential that Avista collect adequate information to assess charging behavior. 

Over the course of the Pilot Program, we expect Staff to recommend the collection and reporting 

of additional data if required to provide enough information to evaluate accurately the program’s 

success upon its completion… The final report should include a brief narrative evaluation of the 

program” 

 Avista has thoroughly assessed the results of the Program and included the Commission’s 

requirements in the final report, including any additional data requested by Commission Staff 
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(Staff) throughout the course of the Program. The Company respectfully submits the final report 

for approval by the Commission.    

If you have any questions regarding this filing please contact Rendall Farley at 509-495-

2823 or myself at 509-495-4975 or linda.gervais@avistacorp.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda M. Gervais 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

509-495-4975 
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